
 

 

Big Brunch 
Thanks to everyone who came along to support the Big 
Brunch yesterday. The total raised for our Raising the Roof 
Campaign will be announced this morning. Huge thanks 
too to Jean and her team for all their hard work in making 
the event such a success. 
 

Sales Table 
After the service this morning, Chris will be selling his amazing 3D printed Christian 
keyrings and other goods in aid of our Raising the Roof Campaign. Please take time 
to check out the results of this mysterious technology! 
 

The Great St Stephen’s Sleepout 
The great sleep-out is almost upon us. If you would like to join in 
by pitching your tent (either on the roof or on the floor!), please 
speak to Ros. The event begins on Friday evening and runs until 

Sunday morning. On Saturday evening we will be holding a movie night followed 
by a BBQ and fire pit. All are welcome to come along and join in. We will also be 
offering refreshments throughout Saturday for those who drop in to support us. If 
you are able to give a bit of time to help out, please speak to Ros. 

 

Play Week 2025 
We have already begun a waiting list for this year’s Activity Week 
as places have gone so quickly! Due to a few regulars not being 
around this year, we are in desperate need of volunteers during 
the week. If you are able to help out, please speak to Jane. If 
anyone is able to donate a bottle of squash to keep the children 
well-hydrated that would be gratefully received.  

 

Time and Talents 
If you weren’t at church last week, please don’t miss out on this 
year’s Time and Talents Questionnaire. The short questionnaire 
gives us all the opportunity to reflect on our gifts and talents and 
to think about if there are opportunities we would like to explore in 
using these at St Stephen’s. The post box for completed 
questionnaires will be available at the back of church for the next 
couple of weeks. Many thanks. 
 

All Creatures Great and Small  
On Saturday 7th August at 4pm, our St Stephen’s Pet Blessing 
Service is back by popular demand! Furry, feathered, scaly, 
big or small – all God’s creatures (and their humans) are 
welcome at this very relaxed and informal outdoor service, 
followed by refreshments. 

A Warm Welcome 
Fr Philip Garrett’s Licensing service will be taking place at St Giles Church on 
Tuesday 5th August at 7.30pm. We are all invited to attend this service as we 
welcome Philip into his new role. The service will be followed by refreshments. 
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WEEKDAY SERVICES 
 

Sunday 27th                      10am Sung Mass 

Wednesday 30th       

 

9.30am 
9am 
7pm 

 

Morning Prayer in church 
‘Virtual’ Morning Prayer 
Said Mass  
         

 

 

NEXT SUNDAY: Trinity 7                                      3rd August 2025 

1st Sunday of the Month                         Revd Ros Wilshire 

10am Sung Mass 

                   


